
 
 

 
 
 
 

April 19, 2022 

 
Kettle Moraine Lake Property Owner or Occupant 
Fond du Lac County, WI 

 

Re: Management of Eurasian Watermilfoil on Kettle Moraine Lake 

 

Dear Kettle Moraine Lake Property Owner or Occupant: 

The Kettle Moraine Lake Association (the Association) with support from the Wisconsin 

Department of Natural Resources (WDNR), Onterra, LLC (Onterra), and Clarke Aquatic Services, 

Inc. (Clarke) proposes to manage approximately 18 acres on Kettle Moraine Lake with an 

aquatic herbicide to control the excessive growth of the aquatic invasive species, Eurasian 

watermilfoil (EWM).  The Association proposes to conduct applications of ProcellaCOR EC to 

infestations sometime in spring or summer, 2022 to be performed by Clarke. The project will 

proceed only after the Association obtains a permit from the WDNR.  

Notification of the exact date of application and water use restrictions associated with the use 

of ProcellaCOR EC will be provided by the posting on the shoreline in and adjacent to 

management areas, and public access points. 

The water use restrictions associated with use of ProcellaCOR EC are noted below: 

There are no swimming, fishing, or other recreational restrictions.  Do not use water from 
application area for non-turf irrigation purposes for 3 days, turf irrigation is fine immediately 
following applications.  
 

Additional information on the proposed management including a completed copy of the permit 

application, site map and WDNR Chemical Fact Sheet on ProcellaCOR can be found at 

https://kettlemorainelake.org 

 
For questions about the project or to request a hard copy of the permit application, please 
contact: 
Toni Gilster, Kettle Moraine Lake Association 
(262) 343-1004 tonigilster@gmail.com 


